Dear Union Board of Education,

1, Jean E. Vincent, have a son who is interested of attending Union High School for the
2013-2014 school year to spend his 11™ grade. Please contact me at (973)-495-7366 for more

information.

Sincerely,

Jean E. Vincent

obder childl.

e request. hns 4o be presenterd.




